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Council Agenda Report 
 

 
To: Mayor Grisanti and the Honorable Members of the City Council 
 
Prepared by:  Jesse Bobbett, Community Services Director 
 
Approved by: Steve McClary, City Manager 
 
Date prepared: July 13, 2022 Meeting date: August 8, 2022 
 
Subject: Amendment to Professional Services Agreement with American Guard 

Services Inc. for Security Services at City Parks 
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION:  Authorize the Mayor to execute Amendment No. 2 to the 
Professional Services Agreement with American Guard Services Inc., extending the term 
of the Agreement for security services at Trancas Canyon Park, Las Flores Creek Park, 
Malibu Equestrian Park, and Charmlee Wilderness Park through August 22, 2023. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT:  Funding in the amount of $74,220 for security services is included in 
the Budget for Fiscal Year 2022-2023 in Account Number 100-4010-5100-00 (Park 
Maintenance Professional Services). 
 
WORK PLAN:  This item was included as Item 7.k.2. in the Adopted Work Plan for Fiscal 
Year 2022-2023. 
 
DISCUSSION:  On August 12, 2019, the Council approved a three-year Professional 
Services Agreement (Agreement) with American Guard Services, Inc. (AGS) to provide 
security services for Trancas Canyon Park, Las Flores Creek Park, and the Malibu 
Equestrian Park. The Agreement includes clearing visitors from City parks, securing 
access gates, and reporting issues to the City, 365 days a year. On November 9, 2020, 
the Council approved Amendment No. 1 to the Agreement adding Charmlee Wilderness 
Park to the scope of services. 
 
Since taking over as the City’s security services provider, AGS has secured the parks 
noted above daily and effectively communicated with staff regarding issues. With the 
current Agreement expiring on August 22, 2022, staff worked with AGS on a proposal to 
extend the Agreement for one additional year through August 22, 2023. The proposal 
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would increase the annual cost of the Agreement by 6.7%, which is primarily related to 
increased labor and operating costs.  
 

 Monthly Annually 
Current Agreement $5,795 $69,540 
Proposed Amendment $6,185 $74,220 
Total Increase $390 $4,680 

 
Additionally, the City anticipates the monthly cost of the Agreement will be reduced once 
the California State Parks Ranger begins occupying the residence at Charmlee 
Wilderness Park in late 2022. At that time, California State Parks will take over the 
responsibility for securing the Charmlee gate and the park will be removed from the 
Agreement’s Scope of Work. Staff anticipates the monthly cost of the Agreement will be 
reduced by $2,061. 
 
The Agreement allows for up to three additional one-year extensions, if both parties 
mutually agree, subject to City Council approval. If approved, this Amendment would 
represent the first extension of the Agreement under those terms. 
 
ATTACHMENT: Amendment No. 2 to Professional Services Agreement with American 

Guard Services Inc. 
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